
 
Please be advised of the following opportunity: 
 
Request for Proposals at Philadelphia International Airport 
The City of Philadelphia, Department of Commerce, Division of Aviation seeks qualified Applicants 
to provide comprehensive, professional Civil Engineering design and consulting services on an as 
needed basis, at Philadelphia International Airport  and Northeast Philadelphia Airport.   
 
Interested firms may obtain a copy of this RFP document via direct download on or after May 28, 
2020 at www.phila.gov/contracts (click under "eContract Philly"). Please note that eContract 
Philly is compatible with Internet Explorer, Chrome and Safari; but the site is not presently 
compatible with Mozilla Firefox. 
  

http://www.phila.gov/contracts

